Hoque, Claire

From: Hoque, Claire

Sent: Friday, December 07, 2012 2:16 PM

To: Andrew Leimer

Cc: Tsou, Chi; Stanley Lyles; Mark.Keefe@sonos.com

Subject: *** grant defer date changed to Feb.3, 2013 and STC updated to Mar.5, 2013 for
Sonos FCC ID: SBVRMO006, 731 Confirmation# EA679440 (DTS) and EA568299 (NII)

Attachments: SONOS-PL STC to Mar.5, 2013.PDF

Dear Andy,

For Sonos FCC ID: SBVRMO006, 731 Confirmation# EA679440 (DTS) and EA568299 (NII)

Sonos requests to change grant defer date to Feb.3, 2013.
| have updated grant defer date in 731 forms.

STC(short-term confidentiality) is also updated to Mar. 5, 2013.

| have uploaded the attached revised short-term confidential letter to FCC site today.
Since the grants are not issued yet, | could not update STC in FCC site.

Pls kindly revise STC date in 731 forms of EA679440 (DTS) and EA568299 (NII).

Our engineering dept. is evaluating reports to see if any additional testing needs to be performed per new
KDB.
We might have to submit revised reports to FCC again.

Thanks,
Clacne Fogue

UL CCS

47173 Benicia Street
Fremont, CA 94538, USA
Tel: (510) 771-1123

Fax: (510) 661-0888

From: Andrew Leimer [mailto:Andrew.Leimer@fcc.gov]

Sent: Friday, September 28, 2012 11:40 AM

To: Hoque, Claire; Stanley Lyles

Cc: Tsou, Chi

Subject: RE: revised RF Exposure report for Sonos FCC ID: SBVRMO006, 731 Confirmation# EA679440 (DTS) and
EA568299 (NII)

Hello,

Got it! Thanks for the clarification.





